
 
 

Computer Club E-Newsletter 
September 17 – September 23, 2017 

<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<< O >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
Meetings this week: 
• Monday Meeting, September 18, 1:00 - 2:00 pm, Ballroom 

Bill Kettlewell, Market Training Lead for The Electric 
Reliability Council of Texas presents: “ERCOT's Role, and 
the IT Systems that Make it all Possible.” This is your 
opportunity to learn how Information Technology is employed 
by ERCOT to price and deliver electric power to Texas 
consumers economically, while ensuring the integrity 
of transmission network operation. Bill will discuss the model 
used for network operations, how generation and 
consumption are matched economically, and how the 
electricity market is set up for the day ahead. It's an amazing 
story, seldom heard by the public, but vital to our interests as 
consumers of electricity. The meeting is open to all residents, 
so invite your friends and neighbors. 
 

• Quicken SIG, Monday, September 18, 9:30 – 10:30 am, 
Annex 

• Vector Vest SIG, Wednesday, September 20, 6:30 – 8:00 
pm, Annex 

• Genealogy (Regular) SIG, Thursday, September 21, 10:00 – 
11:30 am, Atrium 



• Cyber Security SIG, Thursday, September 21, 3:00 – 4:00 
pm, Annex 

<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<< O >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
Classes this week: 
Please note: When you sign up for a class, we cannot accept credit cards 
as payment. Although we prefer that you bring a check, we can accept 
cash. 
• Photoshop Elements – 1, w/Bob Kissner, September 18, 20 

& 22, 9:00 – 11:00 am 
• MAC-Email Basics, w/Jan Franklin, September 18, 20 & 21, 

3:00 – 5:00 pm 
• Windows 10, w/Linda Baker, September 19, 20 & 22, Noon – 

2:00 pm (Full) 

Register now for Fall Classes!!!   

Check the club website under Training at www.sctxcompclub.org  

Facebook is scheduled for October 10 

MS Word 2010 Intro and Intermediate are on the October 
calendar.  Mail Merge is part of the Intro class---just in time to 
help you address those Holiday cards. 

NEW ONLINE CLASS REGISTRATION INFORMATION!!!!! 
The Computer Club has begun the process of transferring class 
registration to an online registration system through the Sun 
City Computer Club website.   Two October classes (Windows 
10 and Windows Files & Folders) and all classes scheduled to 
start in November will be under the new system. If you are 
interested in registering for any of these classes, you will need to 
do it through the online calendar found on the Computer Club 
website, under Training, that can be accessed 
AFTER LOGGING IN to the Sun City website. Full directions 
as well a how-to videos & a tutorial are located on the 

http://www.sctxcompclub.org/


Training Home Page and can be viewed without logging in on 
the Sun City website. Those already registered for the two 
October classes have been transferred to the new 
system.  [This information will be repeated in future Newsletters until 10/19.] 
 

<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<< O >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

Hurricane Harvey Relief Benefit Weekend 
Sponsored by the Sun City Cajun Group 

The following events have been put together to raise money in support of the flood victims 
in the Cajun Country of Southeast Texas and Southwest Louisiana. 100% of the net proceeds 
from these events will be donated to local relief providers who are in the impacted areas and 
who have “boots on the ground”. We are only able to accept monetary contributions as we 
are not set up for food and clothing.  
Tickets for Sunday’s performance are available NOW online through the CA ticketing system  
and at the Member Services Office. We will also be selling tickets at the Cowan Creek event 
site.  
More information: Ron Scarborough:sccajunclub@aol.comor call/text 409-893-2778.  
Make donation checks payable to “Cajun Club Harvey Relief.” 
 
Friday, September 15 • 5-7 p.m. 
Putters Café, Free Admission - DONATIONS ACCEPTED 
Rowdy singing Patsy Cline will kick off the weekend! 
 
Saturday, September 16 • 6-9 p.m. 
Wriggley’s Pub, Free Admission -  DONATIONS ACCEPTED 
Country Bill will be hosting, singing, and MC'ing Open Karaoke! 
 
Sunday, September 17 • 6-8 p.m. 
Cowan Creek Pavilion, $10 per person 
Charles Ray Thibodeaux and The Austin Cajun Aces will be the finale of the weekend event. 
They will perform authentic Cajun Chanky Chank Dance Music. Be sure to bring lawn chairs, 
snacks and drinks, as we are expecting and hoping for an overflow a crowd.  
Tickets available online, at the Member Services Office and at the event site 
Bring your drinks, snacks, and LAWN CHAIRS, as we are expecting and hoping for an 
overflow. 
 

<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<< O >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
Reminders: 
If you are signed up for a training class and cannot attend, 
please stop in the CyberCenter or call 868-9780 to cancel with the Monitor. 
You will be given credit which can be used for a future class of your choice. 



Feedback: You can give us your feedback at any time by signing on to 
the www.sctexas.org website, navigating to the Computer Club microsite, 
then clicking on the “Feedback” button on the right side of the window, or 
the “Feedback” link in the left navigation panel.  
SIG Meetings: When you attend a SIG meeting, it is very important that 
you remember to sign-in on the meeting room sign-in computer. 
Cyber Security: Use the link on the Cyber Security SIG's web page to 
access NEWS BLOG. 
Malware Help: The microsite is available. Click here. 
Lab Hours: Mon. and Sat. 9:00 am – noon. Tues., Wed., Thurs., and Fri. 
9:00 am – 3:00 pm 
Help Center Hours:  Tue. 1:00 – 3:00 pm, Fri. and Sat. 9:00 – Noon. 
For additional information: See the Computer Club’s pages on the 
community website. 

<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<< O >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
Bringing Cyberspace to the Community 

oOo 

http://www.sctexas.org/
https://www.sctexas.org/club/scripts/memfac/memfac.asp?MFCODE=SIG_MAL#sidebar
https://www.sctexas.org/club/scripts/memfac/memfac.asp?MFCODE=CCLUB_COMPUTER
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